
   

   

   
 

 

 

FEILDING 60’S UP 

Movement Inc   
Monthly Meetings are held at Johnston Park Bowling Club Feilding 

on the 3rd Monday of the month. Entry Fee is $3.00 per member.  

Membership is open to residents of Feilding and immediate surrounds 

only. 

Please bring the correct change where possible. 

 

Vice President's February News 

Greetings to All 

Hopefully Vallis and Lynette have enjoyed their holiday, and I 
welcome them back for our February meeting.  

I have spoken again to Brian Mudgway who looks after repairs for 
the bowling club. He is hopeful that they will have installed a new 
wireless speaker by the date of our February meeting. 

I am also looking forward to our bus trip on 24 February, including 
the video being shown on the day at the Coach House Museum.  
Please note trip leaves from the Coach House NOT the 
Railway Station Regards Tony Harris 
 
December Attendance – 64 
Donation Table - $86.00 
Raffle $126.00     

The $3.00 entrance fee to the monthly meetings includes 

afternoon tea.  This includes a cuppa and two biscuits, 

We are still looking for members to organise trips, contact Lesley if 

you are interested. 
 

 

 

 

UPCOMING MEETING February 

17th 2025 – 1.30pm 

Brenda Marshall (ex methodist 

minister) talking about her trip 

to England on a Garden Tour. 

FEBRUARY TRIP  24th February 

$35.00 

Meet at Coach House Museum 

(Hunter Room) at 10am to see 

a video of Te Ahu a Turanga 

Manawatu Tararua Highway, 

morning tea there is a $2.00 

charge then11am  bus to the 

road, then visit Villa Candotti 

Garden in Colyton where lunch 

will be served and a garden 

tour. Return to Coach House at 

approx. 4pm.  Only 5 seats left. 

Cutoff date for refunds is 

Monday 17th February  

Please register with Gayle 

before entering the bus. First 

two rows are reserved for trip 

organisers. 

My wife asked me what I was 

going to do today, I told her 

“Nothing” she said you did that 

yesterday.  I said “I didn’t  

finished” 

Thank you to the members who 

have volunteered to take 

positions on the committee for 

2025/2026. 

 

 



   

   

   
 

 Walking Group: Meet Wednesday Mornings at 9am.  Members interested contact Shirley Cranston 

323 4004. 

Ten Pin Bowling: 1st Thursday of each month. Members interested Contact Shirley Cranston 323 

4004  

Donation Table: Our Donation table welcomes gifts, produce and baking.  Thank you for your    

support.  

 Remember when paying for a trip or function to place the correct amount of money with your 

name and what trip the money is for written on the envelope.  

 Welfare: We extend condolences to members who have lost loved family members recently. Gayle 

Clinton is our Welfare Officer.  Please contact her if you know of a member who is sick or 

hospitalised etc.   241 8141 / 022 166 8529 

MARCH TRIP 24TH MARCH 8.30AM $35.00 

We are going to Nga Manu Nature Reserve in 

Waikanae. We will be having morning tea at the 

reserve and members will need to take a cold drink 

and snack.  You can buy a cup of tea at the reserve 

for $2.50 so will need to take the $2.50 with 

you.  Please let Gayle or Jill know if you would like a 

hot cuppa so we can confirm the numbers with 

them beforehand. Lunch will be at the Waikanae 

Chartered Club.  We will be departing from 

Feilding Railway station at 8.30am and will let you 

know the time we will be arriving home. 

COMMITTEE 

   President Vallis Peet 027 424 2467 

Vice President Tony Harris 027 302 8339 

Secretary Newsletter Lesley England 027 242 8772 / 324 0673 

Treasurer Dianne Tompkins 323 3456 

Trip Payment List/ Welfare Gayle Clinton 241 8141 / 022 166 8529 

Donation Table  Alison Mudgway 021 214 2149 

Raffles Jill Thomson 323 3901 

Raffles/Birthdays Alison Binns 323 8883 

Trips Vicki Farrow Bean 021 163 8117 

Door  Yvonne Hine 021 130 1183 

Door Patsy Inkpen 027 217 5222 

Door Anne Ireland 323 4170 

Afternoon Tea Barbara Flannagan 027 379 4894 

Afternoon Tea Rosalie Stead 323 5724 

Afternoon Tea/ Entertainment Pat Williams 323 6120 

 OPERATUNITY 

A group of 19 members thoroughly 

enjoyed the 'Thistle & the 

Shamrock' show in January. 

The next concert is 'From Phantom 

to Les Mis' on Wednesday 12 

March. 

If members would like to go, the 

cost is $35 per person, and you 

need to pay Jill Thomson by 26 

February. 
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